
Rotary News & Notes
Announcements

Live at Lunch Today

Today’s club meeting is being 
held in Opera House Square, 
downtown Oshkosh for the 
“Live at Lunch” series. A 
roundtable is being held at 
Robbins. 

Changing of the Guard

The annual Changing of the 
Guard ceremony for Oshkosh 
Southwest Rotary Club will be 
held on Wednesday, June 30 at 
the Fin ‘N’ Feather in 
Winneconne. The event begins 
with a cocktail reception at 5 
p.m., followed by a program and 
then the dinner cruise on the Fin 
Boat from 6:30 to 8:30 p.m. 
Tickets are $30 per person. This 
is a great chance to say thank-
you to our out-going leadership 
(including our President) and our 
first official opportunity to 
welcome our new leadership 
team.  There will be plenty of 
laughs, memories and fun as our 
clubs takes to the waterways to 
celebrate another year of Service 
Above Self! Please attend to 
help roast our outgoing President 

Nancy Leipzig.  RSVP to Don 
Simons (simons@uwosh.edu) by 
June 28. 

Relay for Life

Thanks to everyone who 
participated in last week’s 
“Relay for Life” event. It was a 
lot of fun for a really great cause.

Peru Update
A new machine is on its way 
(possibly even there already) to 
Peru, courtesy of Bill Thimke 
and our Rotary club. By the end 
of the month production of soy 
milk will be doubled to nearly 
6,000 servings a day. 
Congratulations to Bill and 
everyone who supports the soy 
cow project – you are truly 
making a huge difference. 
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Calendar of Events
Upcoming Programs

June 30

July 7

July 14

John Matz “Tour of Iraq”

Club Business

Laura Fiser-Paine 
Museum “Norman 
Rockwell Exhibit”

Recurring Events
4rd  

Tues.
(6/29)

Club Board Meeting
4:00 – 5:30

Other Rotary Events

6/30

July 28

Changing of the Guard
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District 6270 Changing of the 
Guard

Monday June 28th our very own 
Bill Wresch will turn over his 
Governor Duties to the 2010-11 
District 6270 Governor Paul 
Decker.  Please consider 
attending to thank Bill for a 
wonderful year.  The location is 
Wiessgerber’s Seven Seas 
Restaurant in Hartland on Lake 
Nagawicka.  It is a beautiful 
setting & the dinner buffet is 
great too.  The Attitude 
adjustment (cocktails) begins at 
6:00pm.  See reservation form 
on your tables.  Want to car pool 
see Nancy, Kris, or Karen.

Fourth of July Parade
Southwest Rotarians will once 
again lead the annual Fourth of 
July parade by handing out 
American flags through a 
partnership with Oshkosh 
Corporation. Those interested in 
walking the route should meet 
on Ceape Avenue, just west of 
the railroad tracks at 8:30 a.m. 
on July 4 (the parade starts at 9 
a.m.). See Tom Weber for more 
details. 

IrishFest Thanks
Lori Davis and the rest of the 
team behind the IrishFest 
celebration would like to thank 
everyone who volunteered at the 
weekend-long festival at the 
Leach Amphitheater. IrishFest is 
a great addition to Oshkosh and 
everyone’s support is greatly 
appreciated. Volunteers from our 
club staffed a concession stand 
and helped raise nearly $600 in 
tips for our programs. 

Boat Outing
Mark your calendars for 
Wednesday, July 21 for the 
club’s annual boat outing. 
Skippers are needed! If 
interested contact Jacci Belter 
and let her know how many 
passengers you can handle. The 
“tour” will start and end at 
Fratello’s Restaurant. Sign-up 
sheets will be on your lunch 
tables in the coming weeks. 
  

Shared Harvest
For the second year Rotarian 
Ken Friedman is helping stock 
local food pantries through the 
Shared Harvest Program. 
Volunteers are needed to work 
the Shared Harvest booth at the 
Saturday Farm Market at 
Oshkosh City Hall. Volunteers 
are needed to find homes for the 
“adopt a tomato” program and to 
encourage donations of fresh 
produce for food pantries. See 
Ken for more information. 

Waterfest – July 22
Volunteers are needed to work 
the concession stands at 
Waterfest on July 22 (.38 
Special is the headlining act). 
It’s a fun way to socialize with 
fellow Rotarians while earning 
some money for our club. Look 
for sign-up sheets on your table.

Highway 44 Clean Up
Clean up of Highway 44 is 
scheduled for Saturday, July 10 at 8 
a.m. See John Holdorf for more 
details.

Weekly Invocations
June – Melody Wollangk

Weekly Greeters                                            

June 23 Live at Lunch Kris Villars will be 

the Greeter at Opera House Square, & Don 

Simons at Robbins

June 30 Ken Friedman

The Hub – Info Please!
hub@oshkoshrotarysouthwest.org

The District Website
http://rotary6270.org

Visit RI’s Website
http://www.rotary.org

Have information for The Hub? 

Submit it no later than noon on 
Tuesday to 
Jeffp@grandoperahouse.org

Of the things we think, say 
or do:

1. Is it the truth?
2. Is it fair to all concerned?
3. Will it build good will 

and better friendships?
4. Will it be beneficial to all 

concerned?

The Four 
Way Test
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